
Letter:  MontBleu  helps  at
Bread & Broth
To the community,

“Helping at MontBleu’s adopt-a-day dinner was truly amazing,”
said  Emmy  Rowe,  a  sponsor  volunteer  form  MontBleu  Casino
Resort & Spa. “Everybody was so nice, from the Bread & Broth
volunteers to those in the community that came in to dine.”

On Aug. 22, Rowe and Rachel Kallas volunteered their time to
work alongside the dedicated B&B crewmembers and help serve up
a hot and nutritious meal to those attending MontBleu’s AAD
sponsorship dinner on Monday evening at St. Theresa Grace
Hall.

Feeding 97 diners is no small task, and with Rowe and Kallas’
help, the B&B crew served the Monday evening grateful diners a
spaghetti and meatball dinner. All of B&B’s Monday evening
dinners are full course meals served with vegetable dishes,
green and fruit salads and a wide variety of desserts paid for
by the $250 AAD sponsorship donation.

Bread & Broth would like to thank MontBleu Casino Resort & Spa
and Rowe and Kallas for their help in easing hunger in our
community. Over the years, MontBleu’s many sponsorships have
helped feed hundreds of local folks in need. Also, thanks to
their donation of over 300 cookies for B&B’s Burlap & Denim
fundraiser for B&B 4 Kids, MontBleu is helping to provide
weekend food to children who struggle with hunger.

For  more  B&B  information,  contact  me  at  530.542.2876  or
carolsgerard@aol.com.

Carol Gerard, Bread & Broth
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